
We hope you have had a wonderful week of resting 
after all the hard work that you completed in Term 1. We 
cannot wait to hear all about what you got up to. We 
are really looking forward to seeing you all and having 
another amazing term with you. 
If you have any worries or concerns, please catch us on 
the door or contact us via the office. 

In Math this term, we will be looking at place value, 
addition, subtraction and counting up to 20. We will be 
focusing on number formation. Our English learning will 
be based on Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling. The 
lesson outcomes will include knowing what nouns and 
verbs are, sentence building and adding clauses. In 
Term 2 we will be learning about the First World War in 
History. In Geography we will be looking at climate, 
weather and the U.K. Children will continue to use the 
Little Wandle reading scheme, their reading book will 
go home on a Friday and is a teaching resource that 
will need to be returned by Monday. 

Saturday 9th November – Fireworks at Halling
Monday 11th November – Remembrance Day
Tuesday 12th November – Odd Socks Day and Parents Evening
Thursday 14th November – Parents Evening 
Friday 15th November- Children in Need
Friday 29th November- Non-Uniform Day- PTA bring a gift bag
Thursday 12th December- Christmas Jumper Day

Homework will go home on a 
Friday and is due back on 
Wednesday.
Little Wandle books will go home 
on a Friday and must be returned 
Monday.
Indoor PE is on a Friday and 
Outdoor PE is on Wednesday.
Our last 3 outdoor PE lessons of the 
term will be forest school. Children 
will need to bring in wellies. When 
using your child’s contact book, 
please record any reading that is 
done at home and also any key 
messages.

Please continue to 

use Spelling Shed and 

Numbots to help your 

child with their learning.
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